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Annunciation of the Virgin Mary  
14020 Private Drive 2083 
Saint James, MO 65559 

Mission Council Meeting Minutes 
June 11, 2017 

Present: Fr. Joel Wilson, Priest-in-Charge Linda (Catechumen) 
  Natalie Heib (Secretary)  Jean Rohal (Treasurer) 
Absent: 

The meeting commenced with Prayer at 12:30 PM. 

Minutes 
The meeting minutes for March/April were unanimously approved.  

Treasurer’s Report 
The Treasurer presented the financial reports for May - June 2017. She informed that our 
tithes, alms, bills and Priest salary are paid to date. Due to difficulties with the Infuze 
Credit Union website account balances are not available for reconciliation. Jean will send 
them out separately. 

Priest’s Report 

• Fr. Joel requested that the Treasurer and Secretary have reports available for publishing 
to the re-worked Annunciation of the Virgin Mary Mission website as of July 1, 2017. 
Both agreed.  

• Update on Hwy V Sign: the certified letter to the property owner was returned to sender. 
• Mission Trip Availability: The budget was approved to send a parishioner on a mission 

trip this year. Nadia and Fr. looked into several options that did not work out. Fr. asked 
the Council members to look into possibilities, if not for this year then for next. 

• Guiding Star of Mid-Missouri: Information on an opportunity to support this new pro-
life ministry to families. 

• Building Projects: Bishop Paul gave his blessing for the building of benches, shelves and 
an Iconostasis. Fr. requests $500 for funds for benches at this time. Unanimously 
approved. Fr. will continue to research Iconostasis designs and request funds at a later 
time. 

• The Weed-Whacker broke. Unanimous approval to purchase a new one.  

New Business 
None. 

The meeting adjourned with prayer at 1:00 PM 
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Addendum 
Following the meeting Natalie found an opportunity for a Mission trip with Young 
Orthodox Christian Mission Adventures (YOCAMA) serving the Native American 
population in Montana or New Mexico. After reviewing the details and making contact 
with YOCAMA it was agreed upon to send Nadia on this trip July 16, 2017. The Mission 
has provided for the cost of the trip at $1500 however donations will be accepted. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Natalie Heib, Secretary


